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XXXXXX “redacted under FOIA section [40 Personal 
Information]” 
Chartered Institute of Procurement & Supply (CIPS), 
Easton House, 
Easton on the Hill, 
Stamford, 
Lincolnshire, PE9 3NZ 
 
 
 
 
Dear XXXXXX “redacted under FOIA section [40 Personal Information]”, 
 
Provision of Membership Subscriptions for Procurement – PS/19/121 
 
Acceptance of extension on the above contract 
 
Further to your quote of 26/08/2021, I am now writing to formally accept your quotation 
for £11,055 for year 3, and extend the duration of the contract until 29/08/2022.  

 
This letter and your quotation constitute a binding contract between yourselves and the 
Department for Transport and will be subject to the same Terms and Conditions of 
Contract including any amendments as Contract PS/19/121.  
 
Please acknowledge your receipt of this letter by signing in the allocated space below 
and returning to me via email to XXXXXX “redacted under FOIA section [40 Personal 
Information]”. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport 
 

 
 

Commercial Directorate 

DVLA 
Longview Road 
Morriston  
Swansea SA6 7JL 

www.gov.uk/browse/driving 

@dvlagovuk 

Your ref:  

Our ref: PS/19/121 

Date: 27/08/2021 

 
 
XXXXXX “redacted under FOIA  
section [40 Personal Information]” 

Commercial Advisor 

Commercial Directorate 

XXXXXX “redacted under FOIA  
section [40 Personal Information]”  

 
   

 

Accepted for and on behalf of Chartered 
Institute of Procurement & Supply (CIPS) 
by:- 
 
Signature: _____________________ 
   
Name:  _____________________  
   
Capacity: _____________________   
 
Date:  _____________________  
   


